
 

 

 

 

August 28, 2023 

 

Electronic Mail Only 

 

David Conrad 

Eco-Vista, LLC 

2210 Waste Management Drive 

Springdale, Arkansas 72762 

 

RE: DEQ Review of Work Plan for Piezometer Abandonments & Out-of-Waste Extraction Well   

Relocations 

Permit No: 0290-S1-R4 AFIN: 72-00144 

Document Number: 84489 Reference Document ID: 84235 

 

Dear Mr. Conrad, 

 

The Division of Environmental Quality Office of Land Resources (DEQ) has received the Work Plan for 

Piezometer Abandonments & Out-of-waste Extraction Well Relocations at Eco Vista Class 1 landfill 

(Document ID: 84235). After review, DEQ approves the portion of the work plan concerning the relocation of 

the out-of-waste gas extraction wells. However, the decommissioning of the piezometers are not approved at 

this time. The decommissioning of the piezometers will not be considered until any permit appeals are 

resolved. 

 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at 501-682-0643 or 

aaron.baggett@adeq.state.ar.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Aaron Baggett 

Geologist, Division of Environmental Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317    

 

cc:  

 Steve Jett, P.G., Jett Environmental Consulting 

Bill Sadler, P.G., DEQ 

 Blake Whittle, P.G., DEQ 

 Annette Cusher, P.E., DEQ 
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